2013-2014

## **Standing Committee Annual Report**

Name of Committee or Council:

Space Allocation Committee

Chair:

Mitch Robinson, VPFA

Meeting Dates in Current Year:

Met on an as needed basis

## **Major Actions or Accomplishments:**

2013-14 Committee Members:

Mitch Robinson, Chair, Vice President for Finance and Administration

Sherryl Byrd, Vice President for Student Affairs

Jaime Taylor, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

Brian Johnson, Vice President for Strategic Planning and Institutional Effectiveness

Alex King - Faculty Representative

Marc Brunner, Director of Facilities Planning and Projects - ex officio

Jeanie Randall - Faculty Representative

Kelsie Smith - Student Representative

Andy Kean, Director of University Facilities - Staff Representative

Requests Approved for FY 2013-14:

Public Safety - Approved to move from Shasteen to Marion Street Apartments

Physical Plant - Approved to reserve room 202 in Miller Hall for possible elevator shaft

Strategic Planning and Institutional Effectivness - Approved space in Browning (previously Voice Services)

Voice Services/Information Technology - Approved move from Browning to Marion Street Apartments

Student Affairs/ University Recreation - Approved change in use of lawn space in front of the Dunn Center for practice field for Gov's Own Marching Band (GOMB) and additional field for intramural activities (volleyball courts, SGA Mud Bowl etc.)

Student Affairs/Counseling and Student Health Services - Approved request to relocate Student Health Services from Ellington to the Church of Christ building

Student Affiars/Student Life and Engagement/Center for Creative Learning and Community Engagement - Approved request to house office in 322 Home Ave. house (formally the Kappa Sigma house)

Committee also reviewed APSU campus projects, funded and unfunded, for prioritization recommendations.